
 

                              

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

16th September 2022 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Grafham information evening and payment update 

 

It was lovely to meet so many of you on Tuesday at the Grafham information evening. I 

hope it was informative and gave you a taster of what the centre has to offer for the 

children.  

 

There were many questions about payment dates and we recognise it is a very difficult 

time for many due to the rise in living costs.  We have managed to extend the deposit 

date until next Friday 23rd September. By this point we will be able to make a decision 

about whether the trip will go ahead. If the trip does not go ahead, anyone who has 

paid a deposit will receive a refund.  

 

If you were not able to make the information evening, please see the attached 

presentation that Chris Sutton shared from the centre.  

 

It will be a great trip, filled with experiences that the children will cherish forever.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Miss Griffiths 

Head of Year Four  

 

 


